
From: registrar
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2018-0205
Date: Monday, March 25, 2019 10:32:33 AM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Friday, March 22, 2019 5:23 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment - 

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2019-03-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2018-0205

-- Name --
Adi S

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Hi, i believe that prices should not increase from April 2019 as this is just adding more pressure of bills on families.
Enbridge gas is already making so much money from people in other charges in bills and instead of running
company with better management, they want to just increase bills for people.
How about not increasing the salary of top management of company and put that money in paying overdues for
Federal Greenhouse Gas Pollution. It is already so expensive to run a family's monthly expenses and now adding
more on utility bills will make things worst for majority of people. Cost of daily needs are going up way more than
the salary of people and it is stressing out people. We already paying so much taxes on earning and after paying
monthly expenditure  there is hardly any savings for families. I really feel the prices should not increase.

-- Attachment --




